
Carolina Region Requirement for Officials to score a match each season 
 
 
All non-National Officials will keep score on a live match during the season and this will be 
required every other year going forward. Failure to do so can result in the official having a 
status of “Not in Good Standing” with the Carolina Region.  Officials that are “Not in Good 
Standing” may lose their privilege to officiate Carolina Region-sanctioned events. 

 
 

• Officials will keep score on a live match during a Carolina Region sanctioned 
tournament 

• When the match is over and the score sheet is completed: 
o Ask the TD to make a copy of the score sheet for the official if they are 

able 
o If an actual copy is not possible the day of the event, then the official 

can take a picture of the scoresheet on their phone (making sure it is 
legible). All sets played should be copied/photographed  and turned in. DO 
NOT TAKE THE ORIGINAL SCORE SHEET, ONLY TAKE A COPY. 
LEAVE THE ORIGINAL WITH THE TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR. 

• Official will submit that score sheet to the refchair@carolinaregionvb.org and 
the scorechair@carolinaregionvb.org  

• The Score Chair will provide feedback to the official with a red marked score 
sheet to identify errors with a copy to the Ref Chair. 

• The Score Chair will notify the official and Referee Chair should the official need 
to score an additional match. 

• The Ref Chair will file the score sheet in the official’s folder with their rating 
sheets. 
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